






[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear freshman parents/guardians of Hunterdon Central class of 2027 students

A physical examination is required for all grade 9 and new students, any grade level, entering Hunterdon Central Regional High School per NJAC 6A:16-2.2 & NJSA 18A:40-4 require that each student must be examined upon entry into the school district at their medical home.

Only one physical per year is required for students participating in sports. A sports physical will fulfill the requirement of a Freshman physical and/or a new student physical.  Forms can be found on the Hunterdon Central website under the student services tab and then health services. 

The medical examination shall be conducted by the family physician (medical home) of the student, and a full report sent to the school. If a student does not have a medical home, they should contact the appropriate health office.

Freshman physicals are due by September 30, 2023. Failure to comply may lead to your child being excluded from school. 

9/10 Hunterdon Central Health Office  908-788-5727 X 5742    Fax 908-284-7311
11/12 Hunterdon Central Health Office 908-782-5727 X5516  Fax 908-284-7312



Class of 2027 school nurse
Jennifer Amato RN



